
NOTICE OF NONDISCRIMINATION AND FOREIGN LANGUAGE ACCESS
SELF REGIONAL HEALTHCARE

Self Regional Healthcare and its affiliates, including, but not limited, to Self Medical Group, (collectively 
referred to as “SRH”) complies with applicable Federal civil rights laws and does not discriminate on 
the basis of race, color, national origin, age, disability, or sex. SRH does not exclude people or treat them 
differently because of race, color, national origin, age, disability, or sex. 

SRH provides free aids and services to people with disabilities to communicate effectively, such as 
auxiliary aids and services both on-site and through video remote interpreting and other communication 
assistance services, SRH also provides free language services to people whose primary language is not 
English, such as qualified interpreters and translated documentation. 

If you need these services, contact (864) 725-2412.

If you believe that SRH has failed to provide these services or discriminated in another way, you can 
file a grievance by calling (864) 725-5510. You can also file a civil rights complaint with the U.S. 
Department of Health and Human Services. Office for Civil Rights at 1-800-368-1019 or 
1-800-537-7697 (TDD).
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